
 

 
 

 

 

TO:         All Weil-McLain Distributors and Agents 
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FROM:        Helen Baker – Customer Service Director       

SUBJECT:       Corporate Hours Change  

 

In our continued efforts to provide superior customer service to our customer base and support to 
our staff, the operating hours of our Michigan City, IN Corporate Headquarters have been changed 
from 7:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. CST to 7:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. CST Monday through Friday. This change 
will be effective beginning Monday, May 14, 2007 

If you have any questions, please contact your Weil-McLain sales representative or local sales 
office.  
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